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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have had another fabulous week across our sites and as 
always there has been some tremendous learning on display from 
all our brilliant learners. Our children are working so hard and are 
really trying their absolute best. We are so proud of them all. I love 
walking around the school and sticking my head into classrooms 
to see such happy children loving their learning. When showing a 
prospective parents around this week, I asked some children to 
tell the parent reasons why they should send their child to our 
school and they said: ‘Because we are all kind and we love 
learning’ and ‘our teachers are awesome and really fun!’ – If I 
didn’t know better, I would say they had been primed! 
As March draws to a close and we head towards the Easter 
weekend and the prospect of sitting in a garden with our loved 
ones and friends, I cannot help but feel a sense of hopefulness 
and happiness. Who knew we would be so thrilled just to be able 
to sit in a garden!  (I had better get mine sorted then!) 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone. 
 
Emma Hardy–Smith  
emma.hardysmith@stannesprimaryschool.co.uk 
Follow me on Twitter @StAnnes_EHS  
 

VIRTUAL EASTER FAIR 

 
 
The Easter Fair is proving to be very popular and you only have until 
Monday 29th March at 6pm to visit. There are gifts to buy and competitions 
to enter. Your generosity is amazing and we want to say a big thank you to 
everyone who is using the donate button as well as purchasing their Easter 
goodies! Please support our incredible PTFA by visiting the Easter Fair. 
Please follow this link: 
 

https://patchworkit.com/37498/ 
 

Don’t forget to enter the free Easter art competition with brilliant Easter 
egg prizes.      

 
 

THANK YOU 

Thank you to our very generous and caring St Anne’s community who donated an incredible £300 on Red 
Nose day which will be shared between Comic relief and out Trust charity MPS.  

EASTER ROCKS CHURCH @ St ANNE’S 

Church @ St Anne’s has set us the following challenge. It is a lovely way to celebrate the Easter weekend 
and a great excuse to get outside. 

Term 4 
Friday 26th March 2021 

mailto:emma.hardysmith@stannesprimaryschool.co.uk
https://patchworkit.com/37498/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITTLE LEARNERS JOB VACANCIES  

We have a number of job vacancies in our wonderful nursery still available. If you are interested in joining 
our nursery crew please see the information below.  
Deputy Nursery Manager 
37 hours per week, all year round 
Fixed term until 31 August 2021, subject to staffing review 
TPLTSS 4 (£20,092-£21,748 per annum)  
 
Nursery SEN Practitioner  
20 hours per week, AYR 
Fixed term until 31 August 2021, subject to staffing review 
TPLTSS 3 (£10,438 - £10,647 per annum) 
 
Nursery Practitioner  
7.5 hours per week, all year round 
Fixed term until 31 August 2021, subject to staffing review 
TPLTSS 3 (£3,914 - £3,992 per annum) 
 
Closing date 9:00 am 29th March 2021  
 
For more information about any of these roles or to apply, please email recruitment@theplt.org.uk  
 

DIARY DATES 

Thursday 1st April – last day of Term 4 
Monday 19th April – first day of Term 5 
Monday 3rd May – spring bank holiday  
Week Beginning Monday 26th April – Parent and 
carer phone calls for years 2, 4 and 6   
Week beginning Tuesday 4th May - Parent and 
carer phone calls for Busy Bees, year 1, 3 and 5  
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